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Reminder: 

Next week school is closed on Thursday 17th March for St. Patricks day and on 

Friday 18th March which is a staff training day. Hopefully the weather will 

improve so everyone can enjoy the short break. 

School Dinner 

We have been informed that due to difficulties receiving supplies at present it may 

be necessary to make some menu changes. We will do our best to keep you 

updated. 

I would like to remind parents that all dinners (both paid and free), must be 

booked in advance on School Money.   https://eduspot.co.uk/ 

P.E 

 

https://eduspot.co.uk/


It is important that correct P.E. gear is worn to school on P.E. days. Your child 

should wear the school tracksuit or plain navy tracksuit bottoms, school PE shirt or 

white polo shirt and the school sweatshirt for P.E. Black trainers only should be 

worn - NO coloured trainers are permitted. 

Earrings are not permitted to be worn during P.E. lessons. Your child will be asked 

to remove their earrings and if this is not possible they must be covered. Your child 

may not be allowed to participate in P.E. lessons if earrings are not removed and 

cannot be covered. 

Long hair must be tied up for P.E. Please ensure your child has their hair tied up on 

P.E. days. 

Butterflies of Hope 

 

Butterflies of Hope is a community project for Easter organised by Christ Church, 

Lisburn. The children in school will be given a butterfly to colour and decorate, and 

then write the name of someone they are thankful for or who has brought them 

hope. 

The butterflies will then be displayed on the railings of the church. A meeting will 

be held at the bottom gate of Christ church beside the Butterfly display on 

Wednesday 13th April and everyone is welcome to attend to give thanks for all the 



people mentioned on the Butterflies, thanking God for all those who mean so 

much to us.  

 The Butterflies will be a lovely, bright and visible sign of Hope in  our community, 

If you do not wish your child to colour a butterfly for Christ church please let us 

know. 

P.6 / P.7  Information Meetings - 16th March 

Reminder: Information meeting for P.6 parents on Wednesday 16th March at 4:30 

pm in the assembly hall. Information will be provided on the transfer to secondary 

school including the AQE Assessment. 

 

P.7 Residential Meeting will take place on Wednesday 16th March at 6:00pm in 

the assembly hall. Please come along to this meeting if your child is attending the 

residential trip. Important information will be shared with you on what will be 

taking place and what to pack! 

Outdoor Play 

We have recently received some funding from the department of education for 

outdoor play equipment. We have been able to use this to purchase some 

playground toys for break and lunch time as well as several larger pieces of 

outdoor furniture. These include a mud kitchen and a large wooden tepee. 

Hopefully as the weather improves during the Spring term we will be able to get 

these items installed in the playground for the children to enjoy.  



We have great plans for further development of the outdoor space around school 

and will keep you informed on the progress of this. 

Easter 

The PTF are currently organising some Easter events in school. These will include a 

special 'We're all going on a Bunny hunt' for Nursery, P.1 - P.3 and an Easter Egg 

hunt for P.4 - P.7. These should be great fun for everyone. There will also be  

Easter craft activities and lots of fun and games.  

Easter Holidays: School will close on Friday 8th April at 12noon and reopen on 

Monday 25th April. 

Finally... 

If you require any further information I may be contacted at apoots468@c2kni.net 

or phone the school office at 02892665527 to make an appointment. 

A.Poots 

mailto:apoots468@c2kni.net


Pupils enjoy P.E. in Central 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 


